

編號:SGL-2016/004

各位海鷗好友:

今年海鷗助學選定貴州為目的地,日期定為2016年10月28日至11月2日(星期五至三), 特函通知各位好友,讓大家可以及早安排好公務、假期、返港機票、醫療覆診期等等事宜,另有以下溫馨提示事項:-

- 1. 揀選學生已電腦化,方法是登入海鷗網站 http://www.seagulls-scholarship.com,進入「揀選學生」一欄,以閣下預先登記之電郵地址及手提電話號碼作為輸入密碼,今年若出現以下情況者敬請聯絡本辦事處索取更新表格,於 2016 年 5 月 31 日(星期二)前填妥後傳真到 2521-6138 或電郵到 general@seagullscholarship.org,交陳潔媛小姐(Ms. Esther Chan)收,以便本辦事處更新登入資料,讓閣下於九月下旬可以順利到海鷗網站揀選符資助學生:-
 - 1.1 已登記的資料有更改
 - 1.2 忘記自己的登記資料
 - 1.3 尚未登記密碼之海鷗善長
- 2. 需要更新照片(印刷團刊用)的善長請將閣下近照交給本辦事處,印刷公司要求規格為 1.5" x 2"白底証件相/電腦交相者: 300 萬像數(300dpi),或相片大小為 1M 以上格式為 jpg 之照片。

備註: 如果閣下於 2006 年曾資助貴州大學的學生. 而且至今仍有保持聯絡, 歡迎閣下邀請你的小海鷗出席 10 月 28 日晚宴



香港海鷗助學團執委會 謹啟 2016年5月16日

Ref.: SGL-2016/004 16th May 2016

Dear Friends of Seagull Scholarship,

We are pleased to inform you that Guizhou has been chosen as the destination by Seagull Scholarship this year and the visit is scheduled for 28/10 to 02/11/2016 (Friday – Wednesday). The advance notice serves to allow sufficient time for you to make necessary arrangements in respect of your work, holidays, passage back to Hong Kong, medical appointments etc. Please also be kindly reminded of the following:

- 1. Selection of students is now computerized. You may visit the Seagull Scholarship website at http://www.seagulls-scholarship.com, click on "Choose student" and log in with your registered email address and your mobile telephone number as password. Should any of the following occur, please contact our office for an information update form and return the completed form to Ms Esther Chan by fax at 2521 6138 or by email at general@seagullscholarship.org before 31 May 2016 (Tuesday) such that our office could update the login information to facilitate you choosing student(s) to sponsor on the Seagull Scholarship website in-the-second-half-of-September: -
 - 1.1 there are changes to registered information;
 - 1.2 you have forgotten your password; or
 - 1.3 you have not previously provided Seagull Scholarship with your email address and mobile telephone number.
- 2. If you wish to update your photo in the visit publication, please send a recent passport-size photo to our office (of 1.5" x 2" with a white background). Soft copies of at least 300dpi or in jpeg format with a size of at least 1 MB are also welcome.

Yours faithfully, Executive Committee of HK Seagull Scholarship Limited